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Dear Richard Maksymetz

Thank-you for your letter of August 28, 2003.  The Union agrees to a one-day exploratory meeting on September 4, 2003, at the location proposed.  The Union agrees that at the end of the meeting the parties may determine whether or not it would be useful to continue discussions, and if so, in what form.  The Union agrees that the purpose of the meeting is to determine whether a basis exists to resolve the current strike.

The Union also thanks you for providing your position regarding terms of reference for resolving this strike.  The Union does not agree to be bound by these terms.  The Union understands these terms to reflect the Employer's bargaining position and looks forward to discussing this position, as well as the Union's, in greater detail at the meeting of September 4, 2003.

Thank you for your time

Peter G. King

President CEP 298
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Kitimat City Council

Trafford hall

